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TROOP CHRISTMAS PARTY 
18/Dec/2009 

On the last Friday of the term our Scout Troop celebrated the approaching Christmas 
season with a party at the beach. While the previous day had been a near 40˚ scorcher, 
today was a mild 20˚ and overcast, and not many wanted to swim. We started with chicken 
and chips dinner at Shelly Beach and after the girls talked while the boys explored. 

  

Getting dinner 

Girl talk 
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Boys exploring 
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A large rock platform exposed at low tide was ideal for exploring. 

  

  

 


